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landowners. John France illuminates the role of property concerns in producing the
characteristic instruments of war: the castle and the knight. This authoritative
study details the way in which war was fought and the reasons for it as well as
reflecting on the society which produced the crusades.
The Crusades to the Holy Land: The Essential Reference Guide Alan V. Murray
2015-04-28 Based on the latest scholarship by experts in the field, this work
provides an accessible guide to the Crusades fought for the liberation and defense
of the Holy Land—one of the most enduring and consequential conflicts of the
medieval world. • Presents concise, accessible articles written by more than 40
leading experts in the field that explain key concepts and describe important
institutions of the Crusades • Covers all main Crusades as well as the distinct
countries and various personalities involved • Includes maps that make clear the
course of Crusades and main areas of campaigning in the Eastern Mediterranean
region • Documents the Christian principalities established in the course of the
Crusades and the Muslim states that opposed them
The Land Beyond the Sea Sharon Kay Penman 2020-03-03 From the critically acclaimed
New York Times bestselling author Sharon Kay Penman comes the story of the reign
of King Baldwin IV and the Kingdom of Jerusalem's defense against Saladin's famous
army. The Kingdom of Jerusalem, also known as Outremer, is the land far beyond the
sea. Baptized in blood when the men of the First Crusade captured Jerusalem from
the Saracens in the early twelfth century, the kingdom defined an utterly new
world, a land of blazing heat and a medley of cultures, a place where enemies were
neighbors and neighbors became enemies. At the helm of this growing kingdom sits
young Baldwin IV, an intelligent and courageous boy committed to the welfare and
protection of his people. But despite Baldwin's dedication to his land, he is
afflicted with leprosy at an early age and the threats against his power and his
health nearly outweigh the risk of battle. As political deception scours the halls
of the royal court, the Muslim army--led by the first sultan of Egypt and Syria,
Saladin--is never far from the kingdom's doorstep, and there are only a handful
Baldwin can trust, including the archbishop William of Tyre and Lord Balian
d'Ibelin, a charismatic leader who has been one of the few able to maintain the
peace. Filled with drama and battle, tragedy and romance, Sharon Kay Penman's
latest novel brings a definitive period of history vividly alive with a tale of
power and glory that will resonate with readers today.
Crusades Benjamin Z. Kedar 2016-08-12 Crusades covers seven hundred years from the
First Crusade (1095-1102) to the fall of Malta (1798) and draws together scholars
working on theatres of war, their home fronts and settlements from the Baltic to
Africa and from Spain to the Near East and on theology, law, literature, art,

The Crusades Henry Freeman 2020-04-16 Much has been written and much has been
omitted when it comes to the Crusades; especially in modern parlance. Many talking
heads in recent times have conjured up the specter of the Crusades as if it should
be a source of great shame and disgust for Western Civilization. And with even
President Obama drawing odd parallels in light of the beheadings of ISIS; many are
wondering once again what all of this “Crusades talk” is all about. Inside you
will read about... ✓ Backing Up Byzantium ✓ All Out Holy War ✓ The Kingdom of
Heaven ✓ The King’s Crusade ✓ The Self-Defeating Crusade ✓ The Final Crusades ✓
The Post-Crusade World The Crusades took place over a thousand years ago, and yet
we currently live in a modern day world of unspeakable terror. Islamic extremists
are disrupting the entire planet, murdering, raping and enslaving everyone they
encounter. Committing brutalities on a scale that rivals some of the worst abuses
of the dark ages and yet people still point to the Crusades as if it is supposed
to mean something. Ok, that’s fine. If detractors wish to point their finger and
call out history, let’s find the truth, and let’s find out what really happened.
The History of the Crusades (Vol.1-3) Joseph François Michaud 2020-04-06 The
History of the Crusades in 3 volumes is a historical work by French historian
Joseph François Michaud which provides a comprehensive look at the Crusades,
including political and military battles in Europe, North Africa, and Asia Minor.
The Crusades were a series of religious wars initiated, supported and sometimes
directed by the Latin Church in the medieval period, especially the campaigns
between 1096 and 1271 in the Eastern Mediterranean aimed at recovering the Holy
Land from Islamic rule. Michaud expands the term of Crusades, including in his
work the wars against Turks in Europe in 13th, 14th, and 15th century, concluding
with his reflections on the state of Europe, on the various classes of society,
during and after the crusades.
Western Warfare In The Age Of The Crusades, 1000-1300 John France 2020-09-17 In
1095 the First Crusade was launched, establishing a great military endeavour which
was a central preoccupation of Europeans until the end of the thirteenth century.
In Western warfare in the age of the Crusades, 1000-1300 John France offers a
wide-ranging and challenging survey of war and warfare and its place in the
development of European Society, culture and economy in the period of the
Crusades. Placing the crusades in a wider context, this book brings together the
wealth of recent scholarly research on such issues as knighthood, siege warfare,
chivalry and fortifications into an accessible form. Western warfare in the age of
the Crusades, 1000-1300 examines the nature of war in the period 1000-1300 and
argues that it was primarily shaped by the people who conducted war - the
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numismatics and economic, social, political and military history. Routledge
publishes this journal for The Society for the Study of the Crusades and the Latin
East. Particular attention is given to the publication of historical sources in
all relevant languages - narrative, homiletic and documentary - in trustworthy
editions, but studies and interpretative essays are welcomed too. Crusades appears
in both print and online editions. Volume 8 begins with Adrian J. Boas and Aren M.
Maeir on the Frankish Castle of Blanche Garde and the Medieval and Modern Village
of Tell es-Safi in the light of recent discoveries.
History of the crusades Joseph Francois Michaud 1853
Crusader Castles Hugh Kennedy 1994 A general illustrated account of the history
and architecture of Crusader castles.
Diplomatarium of the Crusader Kingdom of Valencia Robert Ignatius Burns 2017-03-14
This work is the introduction to a series of volumes that will make available over
2,000 documents from the registers of Jaume the Conqueror at the Crown Archives in
Barcelona the most impressive archives of this kind outside the papal series, and
the first extensive use of paper by a European government. Originally published in
1985. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to
again make available previously out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist
of Princeton University Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these
important books while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover editions.
The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly increase access to the rich
scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books published by Princeton
University Press since its founding in 1905.
Crusader Art in the Holy Land, From the Third Crusade to the Fall of Acre Jaroslav
Folda 2005-09-05 Publisher Description
The Churches of the Crusader Kingdom of Jerusalem: A Corpus: Volume 2, L-Z
(excluding Tyre) Denys Pringle 1993 This is the second of a series of four volumes
that are intended to present a complete corpus of all the church buildings, of
both the western and the oriental rites, rebuilt or simply in use in the Crusader
Kingdom of Jerusalem between the capture of Jerusalem for the First Crusade in
1099 and the loss of Acre in 1291. This volume completes the general topographical
coverage begun in volume I, and will be followed by a third volume dealing
specifically with the major cities of Jerusalem, Acre and Tyre (which are excluded
from the preceding volumes). The project, of which this series represents the
final, definitive publication, has been sponsored by the British School of
Archaeology in Jerusalem. On completion the corpus will contain a topographical
listing of all the 400 or more church buildings of the Kingdom that are attested
by documentary or surviving archaeological evidence, and individual descriptions
and discussion of them in terms of their identification, building history and
architecture. Some of the buildings have been published before, but many others
are published here for the first time.
Settlement and Crusade in the Thirteenth Century Gil Fishhof 2021-07-19 Settlement
and Crusade in the Thirteenth Century sheds new light on formerly less explored
aspects of the crusading movement and the Latin East during the thirteenth
century. In commemoration of the 800th anniversary of the construction of 'Atlit
Castle, a significant section of this volume is dedicated to the castle, which was
one of the most impressive built in the Latin East. Scholarly debate has centred
on the reasons behind the construction of the castle, its role in the defence of
the Kingdom of Jerusalem during the thirteenth century, and its significance for
the Templar order. The studies in this volume shed new light on diverse aspects of
the site, including its cemetery and the surveys conducted there. Further chapters
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examine Cyprus during the thirteenth century, which under the Lusignan dynasty was
an important centre of Latin settlement in the East, and a major trade centre.
These chapters present new contributions regarding the complex visual culture
which developed on the island, the relation between different social groups, and
settlement patterns. Adopting a multidisciplinary approach, this book will be of
interest to scholars and students of the medieval period, as well as those
interested in the Crusades, archaeology, material culture, and art history.
A History of the Crusades: Volume 1, The First Crusade and the Foundation of the
Kingdom of Jerusalem Steven Runciman 1951 Analyzes the Crusades from European and
Arabic viewpoints
Crusader Archaeology Adrian Boas 2016-10-14 Crusader Archaeology examines what
life was like for European settlers in the Latin East and how they were influenced
by their new-found neighbours. Incorporating recent excavation results and the
latest research, this new edition updates the only detailed study of the material
culture of the Frankish settlers in Israel, Cyprus, Syria and Jordan. Adrian Boas
provides comprehensive coverage of the key topics connected to crusader
archaeology, including an examination of urban and rural settlements, agriculture,
industry, the military, the church, public and private architecture, arts and
crafts, leisure pursuits, death and burial and building techniques. There are also
entirely new chapters on domestic architecture and disease, injury and medical
treatment. Drawing on the extensive experience of an established writer in the
field, Crusader Archaeology effectively combines a broad body of material to
introduce readers to the archaeological research of the region. This wellillustrated volume is a crucial survey for all those interested in the Middle
Ages, and in particular the Crusades.
The Armenian Kingdom in Cilicia During the Crusades Jacob Ghazarian 2018-10-24
This unique study bridges the history of the Crusades with the history of Armenian
nationalism and Christianity. To the Crusaders, Armenian Christians presented the
only reliable allies in Anatolia and Asia Minor, and were pivotal in the founding
of the Crusader principalities of Edessa, Antioch, Jerusalem and Tripoli. The
Anatolian kingdom of Cilicia was founded by the Roupenian dynasty (mid 10th to
late 11th century), and grew under the collective rule of the Hetumian dynasty
(late 12th to mid 14th century). After confrontations with Byzantium, the Seljuks
and the Mongols, the Second Crusade led to the crowning of the first Cilician king
despite opposition from Byzantium. Following the Third Crusade, power shifted in
Cilicia to the Lusignans of Cyprus (mid to late 14th century), culminating in the
final collapse of the kingdom at the hands of the Egyptian Mamluks.
The History of the Crusades Joseph Fr. Michaud 1853
The Road to Armageddon W. B. Bartlett 2007 The Third Crusade of Richard the
Lionheart is well known but the build-up to it less so. Yet the years that led up
to the Battle of Hattin in 1187 resonant with intrigue, plot and counter-plot, and
the abuse of power. The infighting among the Christian forces, coupled with the
rise of a Muslim leader of genius, Salah ed-Din Yusuf, Saladin, led almost
inevitably to the fateful field of Hattin.
The Architecture of the Christian Holy Land Kathryn Blair Moore 2017-02-27 Moore
traces and re-interprets the significance of the architecture of the Christian
Holy Land within changing religious and political contexts.
The Crusades, C.1071-c.1291 Jean Richard 1999-09-16 A concise, general history of
the crusades from the beginnings to the fall of the last strongholds in 1291.
The Crusades James Harpur 2008-01-15 Presents the history of the Crusades,
including the organizational problems, the multiple political alliances,
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biographies of notable figures on both sides of the conflict, and the reasons for
the final defeat of the Europeans.
A History of the Crusades: The Kingdom of Jerusalem and the Frankish East,
1100-1187 Steven Runciman 1962
The Templar Knight Jan Guillou 2010-05-04 Swedish author Jan Guillou follows up
the highly acclaimed The Road to Jerusalem with the second book in his Knights
Templar trilogy. The Knight Templar follows Arn's adventures in the Holy Land,
where he discovers that the infidel Saracens aren’t as brutish and uncivilised as
he had been led to believe, and that in fact there is another, darker side to the
teaching of the Cistercians.
History of the Crusades Joseph Fr. Michaud 1852
The Nitrian Principality: The Beginnings of Medieval Slovakia Ján Steinhübel
2020-12-15 In The Nitrian Principality: The Beginnings of Medieval Slovakia Ján
Steinhübel offers an account of the early medieval West Slavic realm which laid
the national, territorial and historical foundations of Slovakia.
Birth of the Kingdom Jan Guillou 2011-07-05 Inthe final gripping volume of Jan
Guillou’sboundary-breaking Crusades Trilogy, exiled warrior Arnde Gotha returns
home to Sweden, determined to liberate and unite his homelandin what promises to
be his greatest trial yet. Traveling from Saladin’ssand-swept Holy Lands to the
Scandinavian North, Arn’sfinal adventure is a captivating historical narrative
encompassing the strugglefor honor, the quest for lost love, and the momentous
clash of European andMiddle Eastern cultures. Fans of Bernard Cornwell, Conn
Iggulden,William Dietrich, and James Clavell will beenthralled by Jan Guillous’
Birth of the Kingdom,the stunning and dramatic climax to a tale begun in The Road
to Jerusalemand The Templar Knight, and a masterpiece of epic and
magisterialhistorical fiction.
Jerusalem in the Time of the Crusades Adrian J. Boas 2001-09-06 Adrian Boas's
combined use of historical and archaeological evidence together with first-hand
accounts written by visiting pilgrims results in a multi-faceted perspective on
Crusader Jerusalem. Generously illustrated, this book will serve both as a
scholarly account of this city's archaeology and history, and a useful guide for
the interested reader to a city at the centre of international and religious
interest and conflict today.
History of the Crusades, tr. by W. Robson Joseph François Michaud 1852
The Crusader States Malcolm Barber 2012-08-02 “An enriching account of the
expansion of the political and cultural frontiers of the Latin West in the central
Middle Ages.”—History Today When the armies of the First Crusade wrested Jerusalem
from control of the Fatimids of Egypt in 1099, they believed their victory was an
evident sign of God’s favor. It was, therefore, incumbent upon them to fulfill
what they understood to be God’s plan: to re-establish Christian control of Syria
and Palestine. This book is devoted to the resulting settlements, the crusader
states, that developed around the eastern shores of the Mediterranean and survived
until Richard the Lionheart’s departure in 1192. Focusing on Jerusalem, Antioch,
Tripoli, and Edessa, Malcolm Barber vividly reconstructs the crusaders’ arduous
process of establishing and protecting their settlements, and the simultaneous
struggle of vanquished inhabitants to adapt to life alongside their conquerors.
Rich with colorful accounts of major military campaigns, the book goes much
deeper, exploring in detail the culture of the crusader states—the complex
indigenous inheritance, the architecture, the political, legal, and economic
institutions, the ecclesiastical framework through which the crusaders perceived
the world, the origins of the Knights Templar and the Hospitallers, and more. With
the-kingdom-at-end-of-road-crusades-trilogy-3-jan-guillou

the zest of a scholar pursuing a life-long interest, Barber presents a complete
narrative and cultural history of the crusader states while setting a new standard
for the term “total history.” A Choice Outstanding Academic Title in the Western
Europe Category “Barber is a highly distinguished scholar, whose touch is
continually deft, and he navigates the basis of the main narrative histories with
care . . . a delight to read.”—Literary Review
A Brief History of the Crusades Geoffrey Hindley 2013-02-07 Why did the medieval
Church bless William of Normandy's invasion of Christian England in 1066 and
authorise cultural genocide in Provence? How could a Christian army sack Christian
Constantinople in 1204? Why did thousands of ordinary men and women, led by
knights and ladies, kings and queens, embark on campaigns of fanatical conquest in
the world of Islam? The word 'Crusade' came later, but the concept of a 'war for
the faith' is an ancient one. Geoffrey Hindley instructively unravels the story of
the Christian military expeditions that have perturbed European history, troubled
Christian consciences and embittered Muslim attitudes towards the West. He offers
a lively record of the Crusades, from the Middle East to the pagan Baltic, and
fascinating portraits of the major personalities, from Godfrey of Bouillon, the
first Latin ruler of Jerusalem, to Etienne, the visionary French peasant boy who
inspired the tragic Children's Crusade. Addressing questions rarely considered,
Hindley sheds new light on pressing issues surrounding religious division and
shows how the Crusades have helped to shape the modern world and relations between
Christian and Muslim countries to this day.
The Crusades Andrew Jotischky 2015-01-29 In 1095 Pope Urban II launched the First
Crusade to recover Jerusalem from the Seljuq Turks. Tens of thousands of people
joined his cause, making it the single largest event of the Middle Ages. The
conflict would rage for over 200 years, transforming Christian and Islamic
relations forever. Andrew Jotischky takes readers through the key events,
focussing on the experience of crusading, from both sides. Featuring textboxes
with fascinating details on the key sites, figures and battles, this essential
primer asks all the crucial questions: What were the motivations of the crusaders?
What was it like to be a crusader or to live in a crusading society? And how do
these events, nearly a thousand years ago, still shape the politics of today?
Secular Buildings in the Crusader Kingdom of Jerusalem Denys Pringle 1997-12-11 A
descriptive gazetteer of all the secular buildings known to have existed within
the Crusader Kingdom of Jerusalem.
Satan’s Last Crusade: The Total Concept
The Knight Templar Jan Guillou 2002 Born in 1150 to an aristocratic Swedish
family, handsome Arn Magnusson is educated at a Cistercian monastery. As well as
training to be a monk, he is to be a warrior, and becomes a master archer and
swordsman under the tutelage of the giant Brother Guilbert, a former knight. But
Arn is innocent in the ways of the world, and when two beautiful sisters cross his
path, despite falling desperately in love with one of them, Cecilia, he is seduced
by the other. Such a crime is punishable by both civil and clerical authorities,
and, while Cecilia is banished to spend twenty years as a nun, Arn is sentenced to
serve the same period as a Knight Templar in the Holy Land. As an occupation
officer in Palestine, he discovers that the infidel Saracens don't appear to be
brutish and uncivilised as they are portrayed in Christian propaganda. On the
contrary, in love and war he learns from the example of his noble adversary
Saladin that there's another side to the teachings of the Cistercians¿
the crusades, the story of the latin kingdom fo jerusalem t. a. archer and charles
l. kingsford 1894
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Anatomy of a Crusade, 1213-1221 James M. Powell 1986 An award-winning anatomy of
the Fifth Crusade.
A History of the Crusades Kenneth M. Setton 1969 The six volumes of A History of
the Crusades will stand as the definitive history of the Crusades, spanning five
centuries, encompassing Jewish, Moslem, and Christian perspectives, and containing
a wealth of information and analysis of the history, politics, economics, and
culture of the medieval world.
Crusaders Dan Jones 2019-09-05 From the bestselling author of The Templars.
'Voyages, battles, sieges and slaughter: Dan Jones's tumultuous and thrilling
history of the crusades is one of the best' SUNDAY TIMES. 'A powerful story
brilliantly told. Dan Jones writes with pace, wit and insight' HELEN CASTOR. 'A
fresh and vibrant account of a conflict that raged across medieval centuries'
JONATHAN PHILLIPS. Dan Jones, best-selling chronicler of the Middle Ages, turns
his attention to the history of the Crusades – the sequence of religious wars
fought between the late eleventh century and late medieval periods, in which
armies from European Christian states attempted to wrest the Holy Land from
Islamic rule, and which have left an enduring imprint on relations between the
Muslim world and the West. From the preaching of the First Crusade by Pope Urban
II in 1095 to the loss of the last crusader outpost in the Levant in 1302-03, and
from the taking of Jerusalem from the Fatimids in 1099 to the fall of Acre to the
Mamluks in 1291, Crusaders tells a tale soaked in Islamic, Christian and Jewish
blood, peopled by extraordinary characters, and characterised by both low ambition
and high principle. Dan Jones is a master of popular narrative history, with the
priceless ability to write page-turning narrative history underpinned by
authoritative scholarship. Never before has the era of the Crusades been depicted
in such bright and striking colours, or their story told with such gusto. PRAISE
FOR THE TEMPLARS: 'A fresh, muscular and compelling history of the ultimate
military-religious crusading order, combining sensible scholarship with narrative
swagger' SIMON SEBAG MONTEFIORE. 'Dan Jones has created a gripping page-turner out
of the dramatic history of the Templars' PHILIPPA GREGORY. 'The story of the
Templars, the ultimate holy warriors, is an extraordinary saga of fanaticism,
bravery, treachery and betrayal, and in Dan Jones they have a worthy chronicler.
The Templars is a wonderful book!' BERNARD CORNWELL. 'Told with all Jones's usual
verve and panache, this is a dramatic and gripping tale of courage and stupidity,
faith and betrayal' MAIL ON SUNDAY. 'This is another triumphant tale from a
historian who writes as addictively as any page-turning novelist' OBSERVER. 'The
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Templars is exhilarating, epic, sword-swinging history' TLS. 'Jones carries the
Templars through the crusades with clarity and verve. This is unabashed narrative
history, fast-paced and full of incident ... Jones tells their story extremely
well' SUNDAY TIMES.
The Churches of the Crusader Kingdom of Jerusalem: A Corpus: Volume 1, A-K
(excluding Acre and Jerusalem) Denys Pringle 1993 This is the first of a series of
three volumes intended to present a complete gazetteer of all the 400 or more
church buildings known to have existed in the Crusader Kingdom of Jerusalem
between the capture of the city in 1099 and the fall of Acre in 1291. Volume I
forms the first part of the general topographical coverage, and includes
individual descriptions and historical discussion of the sites A-K. The sequence
will be continued in Volume II, while Volume III will deal specifically with
Jerusalem, Acre and Tyre. Together, the volumes provide an indispensable reference
work to the Holy Land.
The Road to Jerusalem Jan Guillou 2009-04-21 “Destined to become a classic, The
Road to Jerusalem is a brilliant, dramatic recreation of the medieval world.”
—Sharon Kay Penman, New York Times bestselling author of Devil’s Brood Already an
international sensation, The Road to Jerusalem by Jan Guillou is the epic story of
the Knights Templar. A major bestseller in Europe—with more than two million
copies sold in Sweden alone—and the basis for the most lavish and expensive
Swedish film ever made, it is a novel Diana Gabaldon calls, “beautifully
constructed…skillfully written and translated.” Historical fiction lovers,
particularly fans of the sweeping, bestselling adventure novels of Bernard
Cornwell, will be captivated by this magnificent tale of romance, faith, and
battle set against the backdrop of the Crusades.
Crusader Landscapes in the Medieval Levant 2016-08-20 Written to celebrate the
prestigious career of Professor Denys Pringle, this collection of articles
produced by many of the leading archaeologists and historians in the field of
crusades studies offers a compilation of pioneering scholarship on recent studies
on the Latin East. The geographical breadth of topics discussed in each chapter
reflects both Pringle’s international collaborations and research interests, and
the wide development of scholarly interest in the subject. With a concentration on
the areas corresponding to the crusader states during the twelfth and thirteenth
centuries, the articles also offer research into the neighbouring areas of Cyprus,
Anatolia, Greece and the West, and the legacy of the crusader period there, with
results from recent archaeological fieldwork in the Middle East.
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